
                    
September 02, 2007 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12 Street SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
 
ATTN:  
 
 
 
RE: W262BP – 155456 Dunnellon, Florida  
 
To Whom It May Concern; 
 
 
With regards to FM translator W262BP – 155456 Dunnellon, Florida, Reach 
Communications is requesting Special temporary authorizations (STA) in 
accordance with 73.1635. Operations were suspended on August 31, 2007 
because the tower site did not pass a TIA 222 Rev G structural analysis and the 
2004 Florida Building Code. Significant modifications would be required to bring 
the tower site into compliance. In light of this, Reach Communications filed to 
modify the site location on August 29, 2007 (BPFT-20070829ABC).  
 
If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact me 
via email: ched@reachfm.org or via telephone: 954-556-4635. 
 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
Ched Keiler - CPBE, CSRE, CSTE, FCC – PG-7-2778 
Chief Engineer - Reach Communications 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida, USA 
954-556-4635 
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